
The Toro Company

8111 Lyndale Avenue South
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55420
612/887-5901

Kendrick B. Melrose
Chairman and CEO

June 15, 1998

Mr. Bruce Hallman
FMH Children's Club International
Post Office Box 640109
El Paso, Texas 79904

Dear Bruce:

First, let me again say how much I enjoy receiving your thoughtful and thought-provoking
sermonets. Somehow, I feel God is working through you for our El Paso family. Second, I
know the plant has been going through turmoil lately. I was wondering if you could give me
some insight as to the problems, the remedies and how the team is progressing towards them.
I'd appreciate your perspective if you're willing to share it.

Thanks in advance.

Regards,

Kendrick B. Melrose
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Mr. Bruce Mailman
FMH Children's Club International
P.O. Box640109
El Paso, TX 79904
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